
 

30.4.2025 

 

Dear Parents,  
 

As we approach the parents' evening, I wanted to share some news about the Foxglove 

class's transition into Year 2 this September. With the changes in staff this year, ensuring 

consistency for our pupils is a top priority. I'm pleased to announce that Miss Hatton will 

continue to be their teacher in Year 2.  
 

Miss Hatton has already built wonderful relationships with all the pupils, and her continued 

presence will provide a stable and supportive environment for their growth. This means your 

children won't have to adjust to a new teacher, allowing them to focus on their learning and 

development.  
 

I believe this continuity will greatly benefit the children, and I'm confident that Miss Hatton's 

dedication and familiarity with the class will make Year 2 a fantastic experience for everyone.  

 
 

Yours,  

 
 

Ruth Vonk  
 


